
Chad Stephens, SAINT LOUIS, MO.
Hi,

I just received an email from Spire stating that the pipe line that provides 
natural gas to the city is under review. I can't believe this is a real thing 
but I guess I should believe it with the push to go green. 

I don't have an electric system in place. I'm happy with my service and 
monthly costs. I find it a little difficult to believe there is enough 
renewable generation to offset the loss of natural gas right now.
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